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1st November 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

The school photographer will be in school during the morning of Thursday, 9th November.

There will be an opportunity to bring pre-school children into school for photographs with their older brothers and sisters from 8.40am, before the school day begins.

Please return the pro-forma indicating your choice; you may tick more than one.  
Please return the form to school by Monday 7th November.

Thank you.

Elizabeth Bentley
Admin Officer
(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

School Photographs
9th November 2017
Name of child ……………………………………………. Class ……………………..

(  )
I do not wish my child to have his/her photograph taken

(  ) 
I would like my child to have their photograph taken with their brother(s), sister(s), 
who also attend school

(  ) 
I would like my child to have their photograph taken with their pre-school sibling(s)

(  )
I would like my child to have an individual photograph taken
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